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EQC Meeting Date: September 13, 2018

To: Members of the Environmental Quality Commission

From: Justin Wagner, Utilities Manager

EQC is to receive a presentation on We Are Water MN

Action Requested:
The Northfield Environmental Quality Commission is to receive a presentation on We Are Water MN.

Summary Report:
EQC members will receive a presentation from Kristi Pursell, the Executive Director of the Cannon River
Watershed Partnership, on We Are Water MN.

This <https://mnhum.org/we-are-water-mn/> link will bring you to their website.
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